
Ball Field Renovations at Bill Moore Community Park- Informal Bid 

Project Overview 

The Town of Fletcher is seeking bids from qualified contractors to renovate the five 

baseball/softball fields at Bill Moore Community Park, located at 85 Howard Gap Road, 

Fletcher, NC 28732. This project will involve comprehensive renovations to the infields of each 

field to ensure optimal playing conditions, improve safety, and enhance the overall user 

experience for all park visitors. 

Project Scope 

The scope of work includes, but is not limited to, the following: 

1. Site Mobilization: 

o Mobilize all necessary equipment, tools, and labor to the worksite. 

2. Infield Renovations: 

o Removal of existing silt, excess dirt, and mud from the infields. 

o Removal of lips around each infield to ensure a level surface. 

o Laser grading of each field to ensure proper slope for optimal drainage. 

3. Material Installation: 

o Installation of 50 tons of clay for each of the four smaller fields (#1, #2, #3, #4). 

o Installation of 150 tons of clay for the larger field (#5). 

4. Clean-Up and Site Restoration: 

o Restoration of turf damaged by equipment during construction. 

o Thorough clean-up of the worksite upon completion of the project. 

Field Dimensions: 

• Field #1 and #2: 200-foot bases 

• Field #3 and #4: 220-foot bases 

• Field #5: 320-foot base 

Existing Field Conditions: 

Each field currently has a base level of clay, with Turface applied at the surface level. 

Location: 

Bill Moore Community Park 

85 Howard Gap Road, Fletcher, NC 28732 

Cost Breakdown: 

Bids must include a detailed, itemized cost breakdown, which should cover: 

• Labor costs 

• Equipment rental and operation 

• Materials (including clay, grading materials, etc.) 

• Necessary permits and fees 

• Any other applicable costs or contingencies 



Timeline & Schedule: 

• Bid Issuance Date: November 20, 2024 

• Bid Submission Deadline: December 3, 2024 

• Bid Selection Date: December 5, 2024 

Bid Submission Instructions: 

Bids must be submitted by the bid deadline and include all required documentation, including 

proof of contractor qualifications, project timeline, and cost breakdown. Late or incomplete 

proposals will not be considered. 

Contact Information: 

For any inquiries or clarifications regarding this informal bid, please contact Josh Queen/Fletcher 

Parks and Recreation at 828-687-3985 or j.queen@fletchernc.org. 

We look forward to receiving your proposal and thank you for your interest in contributing to the 

enhancement of Bill Moore Community Park. 

 


